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Prof. Dr. G. U. Ahsan will join the 2nd WHO regional meeting to be held at regional office of 

WHO from April 3 to 8, 2016 as a member of the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC). This 

is a high level meeting for setting policy and priority work for the member countries of 

South East Asia Region. Dr. Ahsan is the only member of the Technical Advisory Committee 

(TAC) from Bangladesh. WHO is sponsoring all expenditures related to this trip. This 

meeting is very prestigious for Bangladesh as well as NSU.  

 

  


